
OFFICE OF THE 

AMERICAN AIRLINES IH C. 

I O O EAST 4 2 nd ST R E E T 

NEW YORK 17, N . Y. 

VICE PRESIDENT AND GENERAL MANAGER July 3, 1944 

Mr . Amon Carter 
Fort Worth Star Telegram 
Fort v:orth Texas 

Dear Amon: 

Thank you for your thoughtful­
ness in sending me a copy of General H. H. 
Arnold ' s letter of June 7th . 

The Arrrry has given us back 
enough airplanes now so that we are working 
day and night to get them reconditioned. and 
in some cases converted for passen~er operations 
and it looks as though American Air~ines should 
have a tot al of 67 in operat ion by sometime 
in October which will be a great hel9 over our 
!)resent 52 . 

Yours sincerely, 

~ 
rl.SD :mp 


